
 

Wexham Court Parish Council 

 Meeting off Full Council  taking place at the Parish Hall Norway Drive 

on Tuesday 13th June  2017, at 7.00 pm. 

 
Name Present Not Present 

Chairman Akbar Y    

Vice Chairman Fayyaz Y   

Councillor Khan Y    

Councillor Aldridge (Robert) Y    

Councillor Aldridge (Patricia)   N  

Councillor Davies   N  

Councillor Gahir Y    

Councillor Hussain   N  

Councillor Jarral   N  

Councillor Malik Y    

Councillor Sohal Y    

The Clerk, Mr. Surinder 
Jabble 

Y    

RFO Tina Kellett   N  

Police Liaison   N  

 
 

 

236. To receive and Approve Apologies for Absence 

 

Apologies received from Cllr Jarral,Cllr Davies, Cllr Hussain and Cllr P Aldridge 
 
RESOLVED: Apologies accepted. 
 

237. To receive Declaration of Interest 

 

         Councillor Sohal  also SBC Councillors 

 



 

238. Consideration of Dispensation Applications relating to the Code of Conduct 

 

         None 

 

239. Approval of Minutes of Meeting held on 9th May 2017 

 

 Minutes Approved 

           

240. Matters Arising 

 

           None 

241. Police Liaison 

 

Not Present 

 

242. Public Question Time 

 

-House of Bell Close 

-Dates of Planning Committee Meeting for SBC - Clerk to write to SBC 

 

243.Approval of Minutes of Finance and General Purpose Committee Meeting held on 6th    
June 2017 

 

     RESOLVED: Minutes of the F&GP meeting held on 6th June  2017 be approved   

 

244. Information report from Members and Borough Councilors 

 

● Cllr Sohal reported that planning for building of 4 Houses on Mansell Close was 
approved by the SBC Planning Committee despite the objections raised by 
himself,Cllr Sabnam and the Highway Department- In future the residents 
complaining must be present at the planning committee to raise their objections  

● Clerk to write to the Council and to the Inspector for Health and Safety Executive  

● Cllr Sohal also pointed out that cleaning equipment for parties was inadequate and 
why was the Booking Clerk not allowed to open and close hall 

● Cllr Aldridge pointed out that the Stream at the Allotments need to be cleaned.He 
also said that speeding on Knowlton Way and Norway Drive needs to be curtailed - 
write to SBC  

● Cllr Fayyaz pointed out that Hall needs to be Air Conditioned- to get 3 Quotations 

 

245. Report of RFO and approval of April 2017 Finance Statement 

 

● 25 cheques with one signature approved 
● As the RFO was not present due to illness Annual accounts to be deferred to next meeting 

 

246. Annual Governance Statement 2016/17 approval and Signature by the Chairman of the 
Coiuncil 



 

 

The Statement was read by the Clerk answered Yes to 1-8 and N/A to 9. The Chairman 
and Clerk signed the statement as required 

 
 
 

The Meeting closed at 8.15pm. 
 
 
 

Signed...........................................                   Dated................................. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 


